
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 A public hearing will be held to amend the Goshen County budget for fiscal year 2018-2019.  The amendment is necessary to 

add unanticipated grant income and expenses. The hearing will be held at the office of the County Commission, Goshen County 

Courthouse, Torrington, Wyoming on the 16th day of October 2018, at 11:30 a.m. at which time any and all persons interested may 

appear and be heard respecting such funds. If you wish to participate in this hearing and you require reasonable accommodation for a 

disability please contact Gary Childs ADA Coordinator at 532-3852.   

 

Cindy Kenyon 

Goshen County Clerk 

  

  

 Please publish once on October 3, 2018.          

        

  


